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1 September 1988

Mr. Steven Partridge,
Head of.Video,

- Duncan of Jordanstone College of Art,

Perth Road,
DUNDEE .

Dear Steve,

Thank you very much for coming on Saturday last to present the half-day of
video work. I was very disappointed in the size of the audience, but I did
enjoy the dialogue between Alva and yourself, and felt that this was one of
the worthwhile end-products of the day.

I enclose the form you left. I was not sure of the exact figure to be
inserted, so could you complete that part also.

I would like to caome and talk further about the Smith and video and
time-based work, and will call you about this in the near future.

Thank you again.

Yours sincerely, ;

7.

Andrew Guest. i
Exhibitions Officer.




